

Action code: COMMERCIAL

Issuing of Service Letters

By e-mail

SL2018-660/SHA April 2018

Concerns

Owners and operators of MAN B&W two-stroke marine diesel engines.

Summary

In future, Service Letters will be published online and be sent out via e-mail. Letters with paper copies are no longer sent out.

Dear Sirs

With effect from 1 June 2018, MAN Diesel & Turbo will stop sending Service Letters in paper form and only send them by e-mail.

For this reason we ask you kindly to inform us the e-mail addresses at which you wish to receive our Service Letters in future. Please follow the instruction below:

- Write an e-mail to: mdt-serviceletters@mandieselturbo.com
- In the Subject line write: "Service Letters by e-mail" followed by your company name as written in the address field on this letter
- Write your e-mail addresses.

Moreover, note that our Service Letters are also available at our company website at: http://marine.mandieselturbo.com/two-stroke/service-letters

Service letters often contain important technical content that may be important for others in your organisation working with the relevant engine type, so please remember to forward new service letters to relevant colleagues working with the affected engine types.

Yours faithfully

Mikael C Jensen

Withaut Jelyen

Vice president, Engineering Stig B Jakobsen

Senior manager,

Operation